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Stephanie Dwan

From: Jo Perry

Sent: Monday, 13 June 2016 12:26 p.m.

To: Karen Smith

Subject: FW: Assets held for future use

Attachments: 1878929_5.docx

 

 

From: Emma Rae [mailto:Emma.Rae@aucklandairport.co.nz]  

Sent: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 4:33 p.m. 
To: Jo Perry 

Cc: Adrienne Darling 
Subject: Assets held for future use 

 

Hi Jo 

 

I just wanted to touch base on a couple of issues that were discussed at the workshop last week.   

 

I understand from Adrienne that a different team at the Commission is looking after the assets held for future use 

IM and ID requirements.  In case it is useful, we have pulled together a quick summary of the three key issues that 

we flagged at the workshop from Auckland Airport’s perspective.  Feel free to pass this on to the relevant team – 

and we would be happy to discuss with them if they have any questions or would like any background context. 

 

Kind regards 

Emma 

 

 

Emma Rae 
Senior Advisor Economic Regulation and Pricing 

 

emma.rae@aucklandairport.co.nz  

 

+64 27 406 2604    
 

+64 9 257 7066 

 

aucklandairport.co.nz 
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